
Tune in to "Consider This Live" April 18th from 6-7PM on Northumberland
89.7FM.  Dennis Nabieszko and Lydia Smith will be Rob Washburn’s guests. 
 
Rob has asked us to discuss the CTA’s concerns about the water playground at
Victoria Park beach and any other items or concerns we may have given the
upcoming municipal election. 
 
You can listen to the show on the internet by clicking here: 89.7FM Listen Live 
 

PLEASE DONATE TO THE CTA
The CTA is completely volunteer run with no paid staff, no funding from

government or special interests. Donations will be used to pay for
Freedom of Information requests, our website, and other expenses to

help everyone enjoy our Feel Good Town with less government waste and
lower taxes. 

Cheques are also welcomed and can be sent to:
              Cobourg Taxpayers Association 
                      24 Pebble Beach Drive 
                      Cobourg ON  K9A 2C5 
 

Contact us at : info@cobourgtaxpayers.ca
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